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1 October 2015

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

| am pleased to support the Gold Coast Hindu Cultural Association (GCHCA) with the work
they undertake in the Gold Coast community. | understand this Association was formed in
2012 and it represents the wider Hindu population on the Gold Coast and South East
Queensland.

The Gold Coast is very much a multicultural community and the GCHCA is striving to
enhance the cultural engagement and foster inclusion in our diverse community.

All the best wishes for the celebrations at the upcoming Navaratri Festival and for creating
this wonderful opportunity for the wider community to learn about the Hindu culture.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Daphne McDonald
Working for Division 13
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